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Mounts for External Opticom option on Arjent Lightbars

This announcement affects the following model numbers: 

		  795H-EXT-ARJD

		  795H-EXT-ARJP

Federal Signal is discontinuing the External Opticom mounting option for Arjent lightbars.

Timing
Only a very limited supply of parts are available for these mounting kits.  

These kits will only remain active while supplies last. When the available stock 
is depleted, this mounting option will no longer be available for sale. 

Recommended Substitute
The External Opticom mounting option remains active for Federal Signal’s 

Vision SLR and Valor lightbar product lines.

For more information, please contact your local Federal Signal sales representative, visit our website  
at www.fedsig.com or contact us at 1-800-682-8022.
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